
We have been looking at the difference between fiction and non-fiction books 

this week.  

We’ve taken advantage of the sunny weather to spend our English cool time 

inside the classroom and out, with literacy lucky dips and pirate games. 

 

 

 

 

 



In Maths we’re continuing to look at number bonds. As well as using Type With 

Tizzy on the computers, we have introduced the exciting new Seesaw software 

on our new ipads. 

Outdoor learning involved lots of activities including gardening, team games, 

burying nuts and making letters from found objects. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We made journey sticks in Science, for our longitudinal study and will be 

looking at how special places in our school change with the seasons. 

 

 


